
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
August 8, 2022  
 
 
The scheduled August 15 special meeting of City Council has been cancelled, as a result of a 
petition from a majority of the Members of Council requesting the meeting cancellation. 
 
 
The next scheduled meeting of City Council is September 14, 2022, at 9:30 a.m. or such 
special meeting should one be called. 
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